PPCMA News Flash (02-05-10)
Dear PPCMA Members:
As Pecan Turns………..
On Friday evening, the PPCMA Advisory Council was notified by Ray Scott via email that he has now changed his mind, yet again. He will now not be withdrawing from the PPOA Board election as he had announced at Thursday evening’s Board meeting. 
We find it interesting that while “PGGA endorsed” candidate Ray Scott did not feel it necessary to even bother to respond to PPCMA’s Board Candidate Questionnaire a couple of weeks ago, indicating a total disregard for our organization and readership, he now requests that PPCMA pass this bit of news on to you. 
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